
THE  STEWARD  OF  THE  MADABA
SHRINE IN JORDAN VISITS THE
PATRIARCHATE
On the morning of Tuesday the 8th/21st of July 2015, the Steward
serving  at  the  Madaba  Shrine  in  Jordan,  father  Nikolaos,
visited the Patriarchate. He was accompanied by his wife.

Presbyter Nikolaos was welcomed by Patriarch Theophilos, who
went on to bless him and award him the cross of Presbyter with
wishes for the continuance of his dedicated diaconate under
Archimandrite Innocentius at the historical Shrine of Madaba.
The Shrine contains the historical Mosaic Map depicting the
Holy Land in the years of Christ.
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